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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Share your views by Sunday; Still time to take part in Advice Audit; Update on Flu vaccine availability; HCFS and the value of ABPM devices; Updated LFD service spec.







		




			Poll reminder: Help us track your business pressures
Pharmacy owners have until 11.59pm on Sunday (16th June) to respond to our poll and tell us about the pressures your business is facing.

This survey will help shape and support our ongoing work to secure the support you need from the next Government. The views you provide will be discussed at our Committee meeting later this month.

Complete the poll through this link or scan the code below
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			Pharmacy teams are reminded that they don’t have long left to complete our Pharmacy Advice Audit.

The audit will provide critical evidence for use in our ongoing call for more funding, and help us capture healthcare advisory work not being covered by Pharmacy First. But, for maximum impact, we need as many pharmacies as possible to take part.







		Still unsure? Check out our animation and infographic that explain more 




		




			Flu vac: update to Annual Flu Letter on vaccine availability
Amendments have been made to the Annual Flu Letter due to the unavailability of the recombinant quadrivalent influenza vaccine (QIVr) for this year's flu vaccination programme.

The amendment introduces a new flu vaccine, the high-dose quadrivalent influenza vaccine (QIV-HD), which is only licensed for individuals aged 60 years and over.

Read the statement of the amendment
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			Our latest article on maximising the potential of the Hypertension Case-finding Service (HCFS) emphasises the importance of having an Ambulatory Blood Pressure Monitoring (ABPM) device for diagnosing hypertension accurately. It explains the benefits of ABPM in assisting clinical management and explores the financial considerations for pharmacy owners. 

Learn more and read the FAQs 







		




			LFD service: updated service spec
The service specification for the Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests supply service has been updated with minor amendments following discussions between Community Pharmacy England and NHS England. The changes aim to clarify the eligibility criteria and emphasise that patients don't need COVID-19 symptoms to receive free LFD test kits.

Read the updated service specification and resources
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